From: Patrick Marfleet

Sent: 13 June 2022 14:06
To: Planning Planning
Subject: FW: GOSH — 2022/2255/P

Please upload to the above

Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

6 June 2022

Dear Mr Marfleet

| object to this application.

We all want the best for sick children but this does not give GOSH the right to trample on local concerns. The
proposed construction access from Gt Ormond St would have a devastating effect on that street, its residents and
neighbours. The fact is, if LB Camden tells them they will have to access the site from Guildford Street rather than Gt
Ormond Street, that is what they will do. We are depending to you to protect our community.

Yours sincerely

Stephen Hargrave



